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October 12, 2015

Elizabeth D. Crom, Trustee

Richard Hill and Judith Hill Living Trust
P.O. Box 2345

Salem, OR 97136

On behalf of the Neah-Kah-Nie High School Student Body and Music Department, I would like
to express our thanks for the donation of the Kurzweil Piano valued at $1500.

This piano will undoubtedly add to the musicality of our programs, provide increased enjoyment
for our performers and spectators in the crowd during our concerts, and provide access to a
lovely instrument for our students studying piano.

Sincerely,

Dr. Heiﬁn/asterm

Principal
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Russell Zaugg
Band Director

Michael Simpson

Choir Director



